Kelly Tayara

From: av8tré4@gmail.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 1:04 PM
To: Kelly Tayara

Subject: Wintergreen project

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND EMAIL SYSTEM -Take caution NOT to open
attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link.

We have watched this applicant bulldoze this project through the city. We are the first ones to agree the need for
affordable housing on the island. This project as is will negatively impact our community for decades to come. Traffic,
extremely limited areas for kids, inadequate provisions for bikes, walking and community.

At this point it doesn’t appear there is any need for further public comments since Central Highlands already has an on
site building office which gives the impression this project has already been approved. If so, it is hard to believe in the
integrity of this whole project. As residents, we trust our local government to maintain the highest integrity in the



process!






Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




